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Public Works and 
Waste Management Department 

Community Meeting 
Roadway Improvements 

Project # 20130202 
NW 74 Street from NW 87 Avenue 

to SR-826 
Notice is hereby given that Miami-Dade County Public Works 
and Waste Management Department (PWWM) will conduct a 
Community Meeting regarding the subject project on Tuesday, 
September 9, 2014, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., at the  
Miami-Dade Fire Rescue Training Facility Headquarters 
Auditorium, located at 9300 NW 41st Street, Doral, Fl 33178.

This Community Meeting will be conducted to provide area 
residents and businesses with information related to the 
construction phase of the project.  The project consists of widening 
and reconstructing the existing road from a five-lane undivided 
to a six-lane divided roadway with turn lanes, bike lanes, raised 
median, sidewalks, curb and gutter, continuous storm drainage 
system, pavement markings and signing, traffic signalization, 
roadway lighting, landscaping and irrigation.  

Funding for this project will be provided by the Charter County 
Transit Surtax levied pursuant to Section 29.121 of the Code of 
Miami-Dade County. This project was specifically listed in the 
People’s Transportation Plan (PTP) as one of the Board requested 
major roadway improvement projects. Additionally, project costs 
will be reimbursed by FDOT through a Local Agency Program 
(LAP) agreement.  After the completion of the expansion of NW 
74 Street from the Homestead Extension of the Florida Turnpike 
(HEFT) to the Palmetto Expressway (SR 826), the roadway will be 
transferred to FDOT and will become State Road/SR-934.

The construction plans, maps, drawings and other pertinent 
information developed by PWWM will be available for public 
review at the meeting site from 6:30 pm until 8:00 pm the day 
of the meeting. The first part of the Community Meeting provides 
an opportunity for attendees to view the construction plans and 
to discuss the project with PWWM staff. During the second part, 
which is expected to begin at 7:00 pm, there will be a brief 
presentation of the project, followed by a question and answer 
period for the remainder of the meeting.  

It is the policy of Miami-Dade County to comply with all of the 
requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 
1990. The meeting facility is ADA accessible. For sign language 
interpreters, assistive listening devices or materials in accessible 
format, please call 305-375-4662 at least five (5) business days 
in advance.  

For questions about this project, please contact the PWWM at 
305-514-6653.


